PAG Celebrates 10th Anniversary

2006/2007 - 2016/2017





This year, UUCA celebrates the 10th Anniversary of PAG – Partners for Arlington and Guatemala. PAG partners with others to

- Provide human rights accompaniers in Guatemala
- Support scholarships for Mayan students
- Build strong bonds with our immigrant neighbors

PAG memories of Fall 2006

- UUCA's Social Action Council approves PAG request to raise funds to support Accompaniers
- Members and friends host 22 house meetings for more than 150 folks to learn about Guatemalan human rights and the work that Accompaniers do.
- Donors give more than \$10,000 in just 3 months to sponsor UUCA's first Accompaniers: Dylan and Tad.
- Bill Peters, retired UUCA Financial Administrator, gives the go-ahead to post PAG publicity notices, using blue painters' tape only!

PAG is born!

For more information and to become involved, contact Chris Sutton at chrispete44@verizon.net,



